
 

 

Grand Clay Arts General Meeting 

December 19, 2019 

Chaparral Center 

 
 

President Dick Walker called the meeting to order at 9:04 am. Twenty-nine members were present.  

 

A slate of officers for 2020 was presented: Bruce Lucas, President; Sam Valenti, Vice President; Sherri 

Singer, Secretary; Gabriele Dawson, Treasurer; Bob Piper, Member-at-Large; and Ulla Loeffler, 

Member-at-Large. After asking if there were any additional candidates, the slate was closed. A motion 

was made, seconded and passed to accept the slate for a vote. President Walker called for raised hands to 

indicate acceptance of the slate for the 2020 Board. The slate of officers was unanimously accepted.  

 

In other new business, President Walker informed the attendees that a part for the slab roller was to be 

replaced. Kiln #4 is in need of attention.  

 

J. Zeidler commended the purchase of the new vacuum cleaner and suggested members use it instead of a 

broom.  

 

President Walker stated that the new air filters are to run continuously and never be turned off.  

 

A motion was made, seconded and approved to adjourn the meeting at 9:15am.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Sherry Grundman 

Vice President 


